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Chi Yun School (Boarding Section)
Influenza A in Dormitory

To whom it may concern,

Centre for Health Protection informs us today that there are two students
in dormitory who have infected Influenza A. The doctors of Department of
Health suggest that school staff and students can take TAMIFLU for ten days
continuously to prevent from the infection. Therefore the doctors from the
Department of Health have come to school for the arrangement in the afternoon
today. The school nurses have informed all the students’ parents or guardians
immediately.

The school has reported the cases according to the guide of the Centre
for Health Protection and had the medical supervision from today. For the
protection of the students and staff's health, the school would continue to strictly
implement the intensive prevention measures issued on 10" December, 2018.

All staff and visitors please maintain the alertness to implement the
prevention and control measures of infection. If there is any enquiry, please

contact the school nurse on duty via the phone number: 23862010.

Yours Faithfully,

Yung Waif/lan
Warden

18thJanuary, 2019



